
           APPENDIX C 

 

Queens Park - 3rd & 4th June 2022 - Objection Environmental Health 

 

Dear XXXXXXXXXXXXXXXX, 

 

Further to the above TEN I believe that allowing the premises to be used in accordance with the TEN 
will undermine the Public Safety licensing objective for the following reasons; 

 

I have concerns that the due to the scale of the overall event being held in the park, which will be in 
excess 499, it will be difficult to ensure that the numbers present within the area where the TEN is 
proposed, do not exceed the permitted limit at any one time. Without information such as event 
management plan in relation to the event as a whole and detailed plans of how the area relating to 
the TEN will be managed and how limits will be controlled, I am of the opinion that the permitted 
limit could well be exceeded and public safety could be compromised.  

 

I am therefore objecting to the TEN on behalf of Environmental Health 

 

Regards 

 

Jill 

Jill Wolfendale 
Principal Environmental Health Officer Safety & Environment 
Streetscene 
01282 425011  


